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    Newsletter for January 24, 2025 

 

RETURN THURSDAY FOLDER TO SCHOOL –If your child does not return your black Thursday folder to the school, you will 
not receive a weekly newsletter until that folder is returned.  It is not up to us to keep reminding the students to take 
them home to their parents and then return them to school the next day.  We are having more and more people NOT 
return them to school. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

PROPER WINTER ATTIRE-Please make sure your 

child wears a coat, hat and gloves to school  

everyday now that the weather is colder.  We 

go outside for recess unless the wind chill is 

very low.  They need to be dressed properly! 

Thank you for your help with this! 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK– is January 26-31, 2025.  Here is a list of special   ac-
tivities for that special week: 

MON., JAN 27-Crazy Hat Day (students need to wear their regular uniform but 
can wear a crazy hat with it that day) and everyone will get a donut for breakfast. 

TUES., JAN 28-Mismatch Day (students can wear mismatched sweatshirts and 
sweatpants for their gym uniform that day) and everyone will get a cookie treat 
sometime during the day. 

WED., JAN 29-Twin Day (students can pick a friend and dress alike that day) and 
there will be a special pizza lunch. 

THURS., JAN 30-Favorite Sports Team Day (students can wear something from 
their favorite sports team that day-not required) and we will be having an Ice 
Cream Social in the afternoon.   

FRI., JAN 31-Church uniform as usual since we have Mass.  We will be playing bin-
go in the afternoon for some really nice prizes.   

*We will also have a raffle for a Large Gift Basket  as a Fundraiser for St. Jude  
Children's Hospital.  This is our service project for Catholic Schools Week.  The 
tickets will be 25c each or 6 for $1.00.  The students can buy tickets from Ms. 
Rhonda anytime during the school day.  One ticket will be drawn on Friday and 
the winner’s parents will be notified because it will need to be picked up. 


